
 
 

Aloha Leadership Workshop - There is still to Apply! 
 
Mari Curry 
December 18, 2015 
 

Dearest Pastors and Community Leaders! 

 

I hope all is well with you, your families and communities. Thank you for all your hard work and 

investment. 

 

This is a reminder about the Aloha Leadership workshop taking place at East Garden, New York on 

December 28-31. 

 

The deadline for applications is noon on Monday, December 21. 

 

Please share this email with 16-20 year old youth and their parents in your community that you consider 

possible participants for this Aloha workshop. This is a wonderful opportunity and we want to make sure 

that as many young people as possible know about it. 

 

This Aloha Leadership Workshop is a special program initiated by True Mother to invest in our youth, 

our future leaders, and to bequeath to them the love of our Heavenly Parent and True Parents. 

 

However, this is not the only benefit of this workshop. This particular workshop is designed as a next 

stage of leadership - mentorship, a junior Top Gun, if you will. It will provide internal and external 

leadership training with the goal that each participant will implement a project within their community 

following the workshop with the support of our team and the National Youth Ministry Coordinator, 

Kaeliegh Moffitt. And so this program is also beneficial for the communities of the participants. 

 

With that, I would like to ask you to share this information with your community and encourage 

prospective young people to attend. 

 

Here is a link to the Aloha Webpage for application to join this workshop: 

 

http://familyfed.org/events/aloha-reunion/aloha-leadership-workshop-16263/ 

 

For additional information or if you have any questions, please contact me at mcurry@ unification.org or 

at 954-980-5281. 

 

Thank you again for your time and all that you do! 

 

Blessings to you, 

 

Mari Curry 

Vice President 

 

 


